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November 30, 2021 

 
 
 
 

Clerk of the Legislature  
Legislative Fiscal Office  
P.O. Box 94604  
Lincoln, NE 68509  

 
 
Dear Clerk of the Legislature and Legislative Fiscal Office:  
 

In accordance with LB 380 (2021) please find attached a report on Medicaid Expansion enrollment 
and expenditures for the calendar month of October 2021.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at Kevin.Bagley@Nebraska.gov. 

 
Sincerely,  
 
 

 
 

Kevin Bagley, Director  

Division of Medicaid and Long-Term Care  

Department of Health and Human Services  

 
 

Attachments:  1 

mailto:Kevin.Bagley@Nebraska.gov


 

Medicaid Expansion Programs 249 (Administration) & 349 (Aid) 
 

The Department of Health and Human Services, Division of Medicaid and Long-Term Care 

(MLTC), provides the following update regarding Medicaid Expansion for the calendar month of 

October 2021:  

Expansion was launched successfully on October 1, 2020, and the program change to a single, 

automatic full set of benefits for all expansion beneficiaries was successfully implemented on 

October 1, 2021. Details on enrollment for the month of October 2021 are below:  

 

Medicaid Expansion - Eligibility Determinations  

 
October 2021 Cumulative 

TOTAL: 2,005   55,465  

 

For the latest program expenditures, please refer to the Expansion Aid table below: 

 

Program 349 Expansion Aid SFY 21-22 

  Appropriations Expenditures 

General 

Funds 

 

$43,863,305            $20,471,649  

Federal 

Funds 

(estimated) 

 

 

$373,260,870         $163,688,902  

Total $417,124,175         $184,160,552  

 

 


